
Newsle�er 
 Hindley Junior and Infant School 

     Friday 23rd November 2018 

 

Last Friday, we held our first non-uniform day in prepara�on for our Christmas Fair. Thank you so 

much for the toys, toiletries and gi� bags you donated, once again your generosity was incredible! 

 

 

 

 
Dates for the Diary 

 

Monday 26th Nov- Y1 Memorable  

Experience, History Alive and Old Toys 

 

Tuesday 27th Nov—EY-Y5 Flu Nasal Spray  

Vaccina�ons 

 

Friday 30th Nov - Non-Uniform Day  

Christmas Fair Dona�ons  

 

Friday 7th Dec—Non Uniform Day  

Christmas Fair Dona�ons 

 

Tuesday 11th Dec– Y5 Memorable  

Experience, Spaceport and Ferry Across 

the Mersey 

 

Tuesday 11th Dec—EY & KS1 Christmas 

Performance 2pm and 6pm 

 

Thursday 13th Dec— KS2 Christmas       

Performance 2pm and 6pm.  

Christmas Performance Tickets 

Tickets for all the Christmas performances will 

be available from the school office from                      

Monday 3rd December.  

Due to fire regula(ons we can only issue two 

(ckets per family. Please note: no children   

under the age of 11 will be admi�ed. 

WANTED  

NEW PARENT GOVERNOR 

We are currently looking for a new parent        

governor to join our friendly governing body. Our 

governors come from a range of different       

backgrounds, have different skills and experience 

but all share a common interest of wan�ng the 

best possible educa�on for the children in our 

school.  We would be delighted to hear from    

anyone who: 

• Is interested in children’s educa�on and the 

performance of the school  

• Has spare �me and the energy for the role  

• Is able to work well as part of a team  

• Can consider maDers objec�vely and make 

informed judgements  

If you are interested, please contact the school 

office to make an appointment for an informal 

mee�ng  with Mrs Nash and/or collect an          

applica�on form which will need to be completed 

and returned by Friday 14th December 2018. 



 

 

Please find below the dates and lists of items we will be collec�ng: 

Friday 30th November       Friday 7th December 

EYFS: A small toy        EYFS: Chocolate 

Year 1 and 2: Toiletries       Year 1 and 2: Small Toy 

Year 3 and 4: Toiletries       Year 3 and 4: Sweets 

Year 5 and 6: Gi� bags        Year 5 and 6: Chocolate 

Christmas Fair Non-Uniform Days 

I would like to invite you all to our Christmas Fair on Tuesday 18th December at 3:20pm. To 

help us prepare for the fair, we are holding two more non-uniform Friday. Children may come 

to school in their own clothes and bring along a dona�on.  

Children in Need 

Thank you so much for the money you sent 

into school. The Sing-a-thon was great fun 

and we raised £90 for this worthwhile 

cause.   

New Intake 

If you, or someone you know has a child 

who is due to start school in September 

2019, please make sure you have           

completed a ‘Registra�on of Interest’ form.  

Please check with the school office if you’re 

not sure whether you’ve already filled a 

form in.  The applica�on deadline is 15th 

January 2019. 

Please keep off the grass 

Can I remind Parents, Carers and Pupils not to walk 

on the grass verge at the back of school.  It’s very 

slippy, uneven and not safe, please use the walkway.   

Thank you—Mr Hyde, Site Manager. 

Tempest Photography 

The last day for ordering the Individual and     

Family photographs is Friday 30th November. 

Thank you 

Thank you for your support, have a good weekend. 

Mrs Nash 

Breakfast Club 

We currently have spaces in Breakfast 

Club, please speak to the office if you 

would like your child to aDend. 


